Carl Olsen

From: Cox, Thomas A. [Thomas.A.Cox@usdoj.gov]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 12:07 PM

To: carl-olsen@mchsi.com

Cc: Arnold, James A.; Williams, Judy R.; Giles, David M.;
Hodges, Tyson F.; Collier, Scott; Russell, Tamara L.

Subject: RE: Resonable Response Time

Mr.0Olsen

When I receive information, from DEA/Headaquarter, on the below I will either call you or

email you.

Any further concern/s or question/s please either email me or call (
515-284-4988 ) me. I thank you for the below and we will be in contact.
TAC

----- Original Message-----

From: carl-olsen@mchsi.com [mailto:carl-olsen@mchsi.com]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 9:30 AM

To: Cox, Thomas A.

Subject: Resonable Response Time

Dear Mr. Cox,

I mailed the attached documents by certified mail to the DEA in Washington in May of 2008 and
I have the certified mail receipts showing they received them. Title 21 Code of Federal
Regulations 1308.43(c) says the DEA will reply in a reasonable amount of time. I'm just
wondering if there is a phone number I can call in Washington to get some kind of an estimate
on how long it will take the DEA to respond to my petition. For example, if I filed a court
case I would get a case number. I know the DEA doesn't handle petitions for rule making the
same way as the courts handle court cases, but I would assume they have a clerk in charge of
keeping track of who filed a petition and where it is at in the process. I was hoping I
could get a phone number for that person, and, if possible, a name and mailing address for
that person.

Of course, an email address would also be ideal, if you can get me one.

Thank you!

Carl Olsen

130 E Aurora Ave

Des Moines, Iowa 50313-3654
515-288-5798





